
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Poudre River Public Library District 

Board of Trustees 

 
A quorum of the Poudre River Public Library District Board of Trustees 

will be present on the 27th day of July 2018 commencing at the hour of 11:30 a.m.  

to hear an update on the Master Plan process and provide feedback to  

the consultants working on the study at: 

 

 201 Peterson Street  

 Fort Collins, Colorado 

 

No official action will be taken by the Trustees. 

This meeting is open to the public. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


